
	

 
 

Greetings in Christ! 
 
We are so excited about what God is doing in Music Ministries here at First Baptist 
Gallatin and are glad you have chosen to be part of it!  Pastor Jackson shared 
his heart regarding combining our individual efforts into one combined 
aggregation of worshippers.  That simply means we are rebranding and 
becoming ONE VOICE, ONE SOUND, ONE CHOIR operating under the anointing 
of “Regeneration Praise Chorale!” 
 
For those who love the Lord, worship IS life and breath!  Without it, we grow stale 
and cold, yet with it, the fire of His love warms us as we share what Christ has 
done for us in music.  We pray that you have a desire to continue worshipping 
the Lord and to exalt him as a lead worshipper.  We are leading people into 
worship; therefore, it is vital that we are first of all worshipers. 
 
I don’t have to tell you what a joy it is to lead others into that place of worship for 
the God we serve!  I like what the Psalmist said when he shared these words: 
1Praise ye the LORD. Praise the LORD, O my soul. 2 While I live will I praise the 
LORD: I will sing praises unto my God while I have any being - Psalms 146:1-2 
(KJV).  It seems to me that his praise was perpetual and continuing as he said, 
“while I live, will I praise the Lord”.  In the same thought, we see the words of 
Psalm 150:6 – Let every thing that hath breath praise the LORD. Praise ye the 
LORD. 
 
With that in mind, we love extending an invitation to be lead worshippers as 
apart of the Regeneration Praise Chorale. You are encouraged to join us in 
rehearsal tomorrow evening, Tuesday, May 28, 2019 at 6:30 pm.  If you have 
already prayed to God and received confirmation to continue being a part of 
Music Ministries, you will need to do nothing but be in attendance with the heart 
of a worshipper.  If you have prayed to God and received confirmation this isn’t 
the right season for you, please reply to flvfbc@gmail.com to be removed from 
further communication. 
 
Thanks for taking the time to read this letter, and I trust you will give Regeneration 
Praise Chorale prayerful consideration. 
 
Join us as we look forward to great times of fellowship! 
 
 
 
Frederick L. Vaughn 
Worship Arts Director 
 
MUSIC LINK: 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLegonnZokxdIJN9sGqCbGf_jZmKUszk4h 


